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The Technical Consultant, Hillary Parkinson, provided a tremendous amount of information vital 
to the successful completion of the Northern Rocky Mountain Invasive Plant Management Plan 
and Environmental Assessment (EA).  Much of the data Hillary compiled are being included in 
the EA as appendices describing and analyzing invasive species present in the partner park 
sites and the ways to potentially treat those plants.  In addition, she assisted parks with potential 
effectiveness monitoring methodologies for several invasive species and made 
recommendations for general invasive plant monitoring techniques for incorporation into the EA.  



Hillary also provided detailed review and comment on various drafts of the Northern Rocky 
Mountain Invasive Plant Management Plan and the draft EA and was a key member of the ID 
team throughout the planning process. 
 

Number of students participating in this project:  undergraduates, graduate students, 
degrees conferred. None 


